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Cumberland Island National Seashore to Suspend
Ferry Service due to Tropical Storm Fay

Cumberland Island National Seashore has implemented their park’s Hurricane Plan
according to the Incident Commander Chief Ranger Dennis Parsons. The park’s boats are
being pulled out of the water or located to a safer location. The park’s landing craft is
being relocated to Kings Bay Naval Submarine Base. The final ferry will run at 10:15am
today to bring campers off the island. The vehicles and buildings are being secured and
these preparations are targeted to be completed by 3pm today. The park will reopen at 9am

on Saturday.
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